
 

 

Cars and Coffee drive. 

Wednesday, 7th July, 2022. 

Meet time at 10.30 at Uncle Leo's roadhouse for 11.15 departure. 

 

 

 

A pleasant short drive of 31 minutes ensued. 

The time flew, following Campbelltown Road to the Blaxland Rd. turnoff, 

onto Gilchrist Drive, then Menangle Rd., to reach our destination,  the 

Menangle Country Club. 

After all the rain and publicity, the roads were nevertheless  in excellent 

condition, with nary pothole to be navigated 

 

 

  
      
 



 

 

 

.   

 

A lovely destination with plenty of parking. 

Service was quick even though the club was very busy….my calamari 

was superb, Pete's pork belly lunch was superb…..not a complaint was 

to be heard.  

 

        

  
 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Lots of talking and camaraderie were certainly in evidence.  

It was good to see Bill's Model A in attendance as well as 2CLKs, a 280 

and a 500….also Colin's 190E et alia 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 

All in all, a good mixture of cars and a bunch of friendly, loquacious 

members!  

Well done again Mark. 

Reporter of the day: Jimmy Olsen. 
 


